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"Go therefore and make disciples of all the nations, baptizing them in the name of the Father and the Son and 

the Holy Spirit,  teaching them to observe all that I commanded you; and lo, I am with you always, even to the 

end of the age."  (Matt 28:19—20 NAS) 

 

June 18, 2011 

 

Dear Ministry Partners, 

 

I am writing to report that plans for the currently scheduled October 8th through 18th , short-term missionary trip 

are progressing very well.  I have heard from one eager potential apprentice whom, although he can’t make this 

trip because it is scheduled on his honeymoon (what a feeble excuse), will begin an ongoing mentoring 

relationship with me with a vision to participate in future trips.  Some financial and prayer support has begun to 

come in.  Please be sure to let me know if you are a prayer partner so I can keep you apprised and on up-date 

list.  Please inform me if you would like to be removed from the e-mail list.  I need to make one correction in 

regards to appropriating funds intended for this trip.  I have been informed it is not appropriate to put my name 

on the check memo line as I had recently requested; instead, Project Ethiopia 10-2011 should appear there.  

Please forgive me for any confusion or inconvenience I may have caused.     

 

My current prayer requests are: the Lord would impress upon me exactly what messages and lessons He intends 

me to bring to the very audiences He is currently preparing for me to share with.  Also that, He would show me 

and provide for, the apprentice he has hand picked for me to mentor on this trip.  In addition, that I am able to 

use the resources He supplies economically and efficiently stretching each cent, prayer, and revelation from His 

Word to its fullest potential.  As always; pray for our brothers and sisters and all of the leaders of Emmanuel 

United Church of Ethiopia.  Above all, please continue to pray for the powerful movement of the Holy Spirit in 

the USA, Africa and all over the globe.  

 

My expenses are estimated at approximately $2,500.00 to $3,000.00.  I anticipate needing about half of that by 

mid July in order to secure flight arrangements in time.  If you are led of the Lord to give financial support to 

this ongoing ministry, checks can be sent and made payable to Crossway Christian Church, PO Box 363, Saco 

Maine, 04072; Attention Church Treasurer.  Please note on the memo line: Project Ethiopia 10-2011.  If your 

church or mission’s team is interested in learning how they can get involved, please contact me.  Thank you for 

allowing God to work through you for the advancement of His Kingdom here and abroad.   I will keep you 

informed.  Please feel free to contact me any time. 

  

Sincerely Yours, 

 

 

Paul “Chico” Parker 

PO Box 363 

Saco, Me. 04072 

1-207-592-5911 

pastorchicop@gmail.com 

www.crosswaychristian.net    
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